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Federal Emergency Management Agency

Washington, D.C. 20472

, JUL 11 200z
Mr. Harold O. Levy
Office of the Chancellor
110 Livingston Street
Brooklyn, New York )1201

Dear Chancellor Levy:

This is in response to your Jetter of May 7,2002, 1o M. Joe M. Allbaugh, Director of the
Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA), requesting assistance with costs the
New York City Board of Education incurred in recovering from the September 11, 2001,
explosions at World Trade Center. The director has asked that I respond to your letter. 1
regret the delay in responding to your inquiry and any inconvenience this may have

caunsed.

Director Allbaugh received letters from Representatives Carolyn B. Maloney and John E.
Sweeney, submitted on your behalf. Your ipquiry was investigated and responses were
sent to Representatives Maloney and Sweeney on June 7,2002. I have enclosed copies

of those letters for your information.

If you have any questions, please have a member of your staff comact FEMA'’s
Congressional and Intergovernmental Affairs Division at (202) 646-4500.

Sincerely,
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Donna M. Dannel

Acdng Director

Recovery Divicion

Readiness, Response and Recovery Directorate
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